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Hi there, 
I want to voice my strong support for the Land use amendment put forth for 78 Gloucester Cres 
SW from RC-1 to RC-1s. 

As a resident of Glamorgan for the past 10 years, it is time for the community to allow for 
more secondary suites. As new residents move in to the neighborhood, the cost of housing is 
exponentially higher than it was when the original residents built their homes. Having a 
legal means to offset the huge cost of housing by way of a secondary suite is needed. Today a 
number of illegal secondary suites can be found around the Glamorgan community - wouldn't it 
be safer for everyone if these suites were legal? 

Glamorgan resident, 
April Meyer 
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